
 
 
May 26, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Thank you for your continued support during this period of remote learning. As June quickly approaches, 
I’d like to share important information about the end of the 2019-20 school year. 
 
Last Day of School 
The last day for our continuity of learning program will be Tuesday, June 16th.  
 
End of Year Celebrations 
To the extent possible, and while they most likely will look different than what we are used to, the District 
will try to maintain all our traditional end of year ceremonies, celebrations, and activities.  
 
Mrs. Passaro and Mrs. Wood will provide additional Jr/Sr High School and Elementary School specific 
information on end of year celebrations and last day of school soon. 
 
Student Personal Belongings From Desks/Lockers 
We’ve scheduled a Student Locker/Desk and Academic Material Pick-Up for all students on Thursday, 
May 28th, specific times and additional details are posted on our website. ACS staff members have 
emptied all student personal belongings from desks and lockers (including gym lockers) and have the 
materials bagged and ready for pick up.  
 
This will be a ​Drive Through Pick Up​, meaning our staff will bring the materials to your car.  
 
If you have students in multiple grade levels, you may pick up materials for all of them at one time ​at the 
time dedicated to your youngest student​. ​ For example, if you have an 8th grader and a 4th grader, 
please come at the designated time for the 4th grader.  *This will be the last Academic Material Pick Up 
for the 2019-20 school year. 
 
Chromebook, Ipad, and Textbook Collection 
More information on how and when we will be collecting school-issued materials will be provided soon. 
 
If you have any questions, please call (518) 638-8243, ext 0 or email ​info@Argylecsd.org​. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Healey 
Superintendent 
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